

May 27, 2025

This meeting was called to approve the new board for the 2025-26 school year. The meeting was held during the mandatory marching band kick-off meeting and there were over 50 current booster members in attendance.

Co-Presidents:		
Nicole Henchir		
Danielle Bajus		
Treasurer:		
Kristen Westover		
Communications Secretary:		
Erin Bartolomeo		
Student Accts/Social Media:		
Erin Hill		
Fundraising Co-Chairmen:		
Renee Anderegg		
Becky Graves		
Motion to approve: Hanscom		

Next meeting will be held on July 7 at 7:00pm on the HS cafeteria.

Second: Evankovich Opposed: None

Passed on 5/27/2025 at 7:10pm

The board members for the 2025-26 school year are: